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dbarthelmy@webmineral.com

From: Dragon Minerals <steve@dragon-minerals.ccsend.com> on behalf of Dragon Minerals 

<steve@dragon-minerals.com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2022 4:20 PM

To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com

Subject: News from Dragon Minerals

  

 

Just a few of the specimens in the current Dragon Minerals website update. 
 

Hello! 
 
 

Stolen Specimens 

Some specimens have been stolen from the Kathy and John Attard collection. See 

photos on the web site. 
 

Discounted Minerals 

Further price reductions have been applied to the Discounted Minerals page. This is not 

a temporary sale but instead these are bpermanent price reductions. 
 

Rare Minerals Discounts 

Prices on the Rare Minerals List have been reduced. This is not a temporary sale but 

instead these are bpermanent price reductions. 
 

New Minerals 

More than 80 new specimens added. 
 

Where to look? 

http://www.dragon-minerals.com 
 

Happy hunting! 
 

Steve Hardinger -- Dragon Minerals  
Affordable minerals, common and rare 
We buy collections 
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